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Highly important email and has the inquiry release this email to relativity yet. CIIr. Pat Mason the 

councillor for Goldbourne ward didn’t give a damn about my passionate email I sent to him only three 

weeks before the fire. When I see this email my blood start boiling and makes me feel very angry. 

From: Judith Blakeman~ 
Sent: 26 March 2017 22:12 
To: ’Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association’ <GrenfellLeaseholdersAssociation@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Fire Safety inspection officer at North kensington 

Pat 

Well good luck with that one! I have gone as far as I can on this fire safety thing for the moment. 

Judith 

From: Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association [mailto:GrenfellLeaseholdersAssociation@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent; 26 March 2017 21:49 
To: cllr.mason@rbkc.gov.uk 
Co: Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association 

Judith 
Blakernan; cllr.atkinson@rbkc.gov, uk; gov.ukl 
Subject; Re: Fire Safety inspection officer at North kensington 

Dear Cllr. Pat Mason, 

May we have safe receipt of this email please. 

Best Wishes 

Shah Ahmed 

The chairman of Grenfell Tower Leaseholders Association 

From: Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association 
Sent: 20 March 2017 10:17 

To: cllr.mason@rbkc.gov.uk 
Subject: Fire Safety inspection officer at North kensington 

Dear Cllr Pat Mason, 
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I hope this email find you well. 
It was nice meeting you other at Latimer Road Station and thanks for your time. 
Here is Shah Ahmed, the founder and the Chairman of Grenfell Tower Leaseholders’ association. 
As discussed, could you please kindly forward me the contact details including email address of the Fire 
safety inspection officer for North Kensington covering Grenfell Tower at your earliest convenience. 
We intend to share lots of positive ideas among each other for the betterment of our community. As you 
may know I, Tunde and Lee Chapman the association’s secretary and many others are passionately 
and fully involved to make positive contribution to our community. 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Best Wishes 
Shah Ahrned 

Flaming June: The Making of an Icon 
Last chance to see Flaming June, Frederic, Lord Leighton’s masterpiece, 
Sunday 2 April. 
Plan your visit http:/ibit.lyiVisitLeightonHouse 

only until 

Garden waste collection service 
Residents that signed up to receive a garden waste collection 
renew their subscription now. New customers can also sign up. 
http://bit.iy/GardenWasteCollection 

for 2016/17 need to 

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, 
legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail 
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